## INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN RESEARCH STUDY

# EXPLORING MENTORING PROGRAMS FOR GIFTED STUDENTS

We are seeking participants to complete a questionnaire regarding mentoring programs for gifted students. Your insights will help us understand the effectiveness and perceptions of these programs.

#### Who Can Participate?

- Gifted students aged 15-17 who have participated in enrichment programs for at least three years.
- Parents of gifted students aged 15-17.
- Educators who have experience with gifted education

### Why Should You Participate?

By participating, you will:

- Contribute valuable information that may improve mentoring practices for gifted students.
- Help shape the future of educational programs designed for gifted individuals.

#### What is Involved?

Participants will complete a questionnaire that will take approximately 20 minutes and cover:

- Experiences and perceptions of mentoring programs.
- Suggestions for improvement based on personal experiences.

#### **How to Participate**

You can participate by clicking the link below: https://curtin.aul.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV\_74hfhxWYFO6Sark or scanning the QR code.

Your Contribution Matters!





This project is being conducted as a PhD project at Curtin University, Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC) has approved this study (HRE2025-0122)

For more information, please contact: cindy.smith1@ curtin.edu.au maryam.alyousef@ postgrad.curtin.edu.au